January 22, 2007

The Honorable Jim Marshall

US House of Representatives

515 Cannon Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-3013
Dear Representative Marshall: 

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports full concurrent receipt of retired military pay and VA disability compensation and believes your proposal H.R. 333, “The Disabled Veterans Tax Termination Act,"  would make substantial progress toward this goal.

Your proposal is comprehensive concurrent receipt legislation that would extend eligibility for combat-related special compensation (CRSC) and Concurrent Retirement and Disability payments (CRDP) to chapter 61 (disability) retirees with fewer than 20 years of service, eliminates the 10-year phase-in period for retirees with a disability rating of 50% - 90% and extends concurrent retirement and disability payments' (CRDP) eligibility to retirees rated less than 50%. 
FRA salutes you for your leadership on this important issue, and stands ready to assist your efforts to advance this legislation in the 110th Congress. The point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs.
Sincerely,

Joseph L. Barnes

National Executive Secretary
 

